Dear Parents, Grandparents and Carers,
As you know we were delighted to hear recently that Bathgate Early Years Centre have been selected to participate in the Wrigley Litter Less Campaign 2019.  This builds on our ongoing work with the children on the importance of putting litter in the bin to help the environment and to keep people and animals safe.

We are having a “Launch day” for the campaign on Monday 21st January where the nursery staff and also members from the WLC Cleaner Communities Team, the Tesco Community Champion and local school children will be working with the children on different activities about litter and recycling.
How can you help?

Some children and staff will also be going for a walk on the cycle path near Morrisons to pick up litter.  We will then weigh the litter we collect to submit as part of the campaign. In order to do this we require adult helpers to come along on the following days;
Morning Session

9.45am to 11am on Monday 21st January

Afternoon Session

12.30 to 1.45pm on Wednesday 23rd January
Hope you can help

Thank you

Miss Heenan, Mrs Ola and Margaret (Eco School Co-ordinators)

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP BELOW TO MRS TODD IF YOU CAN HELP

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Litter Walk
I …………………………………………(adult name) can help in the morning on 21st January
Or

I……………………………………….....(adult name) can help in the afternoon on 23rd January

